
ISCA @ WORK AND PLAY

Congratulations to all Year 2 students whose 
hard work has paid off this term with a flurry of 
top university offers. 

The ISCA studios have been bustling with 
students in Year 1 putting the finishing 
touchestouches to their Diploma work; in the summer 
term they will embark on their chosen A Level 
courses.

With many students choosing to stay on 
campus over the Easter break, there is a 
wide choice of fun activities to enjoy. Many 
have been making the most of the spring 
sunshinesunshine to play tennis and indoors there 
have been some exciting basketball and 
badminton matches. 

For the less sporty, there are games and 
cookery opportunities themed around the 
Easter festivities and excursions to local 
areas of beauty.
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